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To whom it may concern.

This submission is in support of the submission made by Community Child Care
Cooperative.

Community Child Care Cooperative (CCCC) is a long standing and very well-
respected support and advocacy service that represents the views of a farge
portion of the Early Childhood Education & care sector.

The anecdotal evidence sited in the submission mirrors my own experience as
a Director of Early Childhood services for over 20 years.

I agree wholeheartedly with the views expressed and the concerns raised by
CCCC and urge the Productivity Commission to pay particular attention to the
issues expressed.

l also wholeheartedly support the recommendations made by CCCC with
regard to the Commission’s findings.

Tracey Pogple
Director

&

Cronulla Pre-School






